
  

  

 Notice of Public Workshop 
 

 

Docket No. UM 1893 
Investigation into the Methodology and Process for Developing Avoided Costs 
Used in Energy Efficiency Cost-Effectiveness Test 

 

Invitation to a Public Workshop 
 
Staff would like to invite stakeholders to attend a public workshop on Monday, October 3, 

10:00 – 11:00 am PT to review energy efficiency avoided cost data for the Energy Trust of 

Oregon. 

Date:    October 3, 2022  

Time:    10:00 – 11:00 am Pacific Time 

Access:  1. Join our webinar: 

https://opuc-state-or-us.zoom.us/j/85722553704?pwd=bnpYZTJlZERJMkN1alpyY2ZGUy9nUT09   

  2. Join by phone:  

+1 971 247 1195 US (Portland) 

Meeting ID: 857 2255 3704 

Passcode: 1944601168 

One tap mobile 

+19712471195,,85722553704#,,,,*1944601168# US (Portland) 

 

In this workshop, Energy Trust will provide a preliminary look at cost-effectiveness estimates 

using the data, as initially submitted. Staff will receive comments on these preliminary results 

and potential items to investigate as part of the review. 

This meeting will be held via webinar. Please use the above link or dial-in number and meeting 

ID. The meeting is open to the public. There is no need to RSVP.  

Staff Contacts 

If you have questions or comments please contact Anna Kim, anna.kim@puc.oregon.gov (971) 

239-2887. 
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